                                        SCIO CENTRAL SCHOOL

Transportation  Information

At Scio Central School, we try to take the necessary steps to ensure the safety of all our students.  We have established procedures that will assist us in this goal.  We encourage you to review the following information and discuss each item with your child. If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact Jayson Chandler, Transportation Supervisor, at 585-593-0987.  
· Board of Education Policy states that Pre-K through 3 grade students will not be dropped off unless the bus driver is certain there is someone there for the student.  We need you to do one of the following:

· Stand in a window or doorway

· Come outside

· [image: image1.wmf]Stand in the driveway

Please wave to the driver so that he or she can see you.  If it seems that no one is available, the student will be brought back to the school and their emergency contact person will be called to pick the student up.  It is our goal to avoid this inconvenience.

· Pre-K students need to be escorted to and from the bus stops.

· Pre-K students will sit toward the front of the bus.

· According to the Commissioner of Education, a school district is not responsible  to transport children to more than one location (even when that student’s parents are divorced).  There is no statutory or regulatory requirement that a district transport a student to different places on different days of the week. Each student may have only one designated pick-up point and one designated drop-off point.

· Please remember there is a 5-mph speed limit on school grounds.  There is always the possibility of students in the driveway or parking lot.

· Make sure your child/children are at the bus stop at the appropriate time!

· There will be 3 scheduled bus safety drills for all students throughout the school year.

· Please remind your child/children of our school bus safety rules: 

Stay seated – facing forward 

No eating or drinking 

Talk quietly using appropriate language

No hitting, kicking or bullying

No glass containers or aerosol spray cans of any type!
No tobacco products of any kind, including electronic devices  

We thank you, in advance, for all of your assistance in making our school the safest it can be for the children.  If we can help to clarify any items in this letter, please do not hesitate to call us.               
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